
             ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH FOUNDATION OF CANADA

I am pleased to present this report to the Executive and Members of the C.I.P.H.I. on behalf of
the Board of Trustees of the Environmental Health Foundation.  For your information, the 3rd 
Annual Meeting of the Foundation was held on December 30, 1991 as a Tele Conference.  The
officers elected at that time were as follows.
              Chairman            Tim Roark
              Vice Chairman    Klaus Seeger
              Treasurer            Charlie Young
              Secretary             Dean Sargeant

Approval was given for the development of a Strategic Plan for the Foundation and Mr Charlie
Young was appointed to chair that committee.  Considerable effort has gone into the
development of a draft report which will be presented to the Trustees for approval at the 4th
Annual Meeting to be held in Winnipeg on July 12, 1992.  It is intended the plan will chart the
course for the development of the Foundation in the coming months and years.

The first project of the Foundation has been drafted and is just waiting to be funded by a
supportive agency.  This project is intended to assist two aboriginal Canadians attend the
Environmental Health Program at B.C.I.T. and subsequently obtain their C.P.H.I.(C).  Contact
was recently made with senior officials in Health & Welfare Canada for funding in the amount of
$82,000.00.  Preliminary indications were positive and now we wait for the official response.

The list of Trustees for the current year is unchanged and consists of:
    Mr. D. Sargeant
    Dr. G. Bonham                   Mr. K. Seeger              
    Mr. B. Fortin                       Mr. D. Terry
    Mr. T. Gable                       Dr. F. White   
    Mr. T. Roark                       Mr. C. Young

As part of the Strategic Plan, we hope to strengthen the Board of Trustees this year with further
appointments, including the possibility of an Honorary Chairman.

Attached for your consideration are the Treasurer's Report and Auditor's Report for the past
year.  As always we welcome any comments, questions and suggestions.  Again for 1992 I
would like to express our sincere appreciation to the National Executive for there continuing
support of the Foundation.  I must also take this opportunity to personally thank the Trustees for
their ongoing work on behalf of the Foundation.

Respectfully submitted,
Tim Roark,
Chairman


